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DIARY DATES 

  Year 2 SATs 
20th - 23rd May  
Year 3 Presentation  
Thursday 23rd May 
Year 3 and 4 and Learning 
Morning   
Thursday 23rd May  
School Closed 

Friday 24th May  

School Opens  
Monday 3rd June  
  Child Safety Week  

3rd June – 7th June   

Year 4 presentation  

Friday 7th June 

Phonics Screening Year 1 
10th - 14th June 
Year 4 times tables test  
10th- 14th June  
Reception Presentation 
14th June  
Nursery and Reception learning 
morning 
14th June  
Achievement Week  
17th- 21st June  
Academy photos 
17th June  
Year 1 and 2 learning morning  
20th June  
 
 
 

 

 

The summer term is well and truly in full swing and the academy is 
buzzing with enthusiasm as the pupils begin to consolidate learning 
from the year. As you are aware, the summer term is a very busy one. 
Diary dates are listed on this newsletter along with key dates on the 
APP. We will update you on arrangement for key events as the dates 
get closer.  

Last week, year 6 completed their SATs and showed great 
determination and resilience to ensure they showed their learning 
over the years at Sun Academy Bradwell. A huge thank you to all of the 
staff who have worked collaboratively over the years to support the 
children, especially Mr MacDonald and Mr Bunting for preparing the 
children throughout this academic year. The children can now look 
forward to the transition for their secondary schools.  

As the summer term progresses and the weather becomes warmer 
(hopefully), we are working with the children on being sun safe. Please 
can you ensure the children bring a sun hat and sun cream clearly 
labeled with their name. Children have constant access to water so 
please ensure that your child has a water bottle as we do not allow 
cups for hygiene reasons.  

As always, thank you for your continuous support.  

 

 

Mrs Laura Niemczyk 
Head of Academy (Designate)  
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Snack 
Please ensure that all snacks 

from home are healthy 
snacks. These should be low 
in sugar and fat content. This 

includes both food and 
drinks. Any children with 
unhealthy snacks will be 

asked to leave them in their 
bags and will be provided 

with fruit as an alternative. 
This will be charged to your 

parent pay account.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mobile Phones  
From Monday, please note 
that mobile phones are not 
allowed in school. If a child 
brings a phone into school 

this MUST be handed into the 
school office and collected at 
the end of the day. Any child 
seen with a mobile phone in 

their bags or hand will have it 
confiscated. This will then 

need to be collected from the 
office by a parent. Children 
do not need mobile phones 

in school.   
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

From September 
2019 

Due to health and safety, 
we will be making some 
changes from September 
2019: 
Bags and Equipment- 
Please only buy a book 
bag for your child as we 
will not be allowing 
rucksacks into the school 
as we do not have the 
room to store them. 
Children will be provided 
with all of the equipment 
needed for lessons 
therefore, individual 
pencil cases will not be 
needed.  
 
P.E kits- Children will 
need a P.E kit in a size 
appropriate bag. All 
items should be labeled 
with your child’s name to 
ensure items can be 
easily identified. These 
will be stored in the 
children’s lockers or 
pegs.  
 
Water Bottles- Please 
ensure your child has a 
water bottle in school, 
clearly labeled. They 
have constant access to 
water which will keep 
them hydrated 
throughout the day.   
 

Newsletters are available on the 
school App, website and e-

mailed to parents. Copies are 
available in the foyer. 

Uniform 
Please ensure that your child 
comes to school in the 
correct school uniform. 
Items are listed below: 
- Jumper with school logo  
- Dark grey trousers  
- Shirt and tie (year 1 and 

above) 
- Polo shirt (Early Years)  
- Black shoes  
Please note that full shoes 
should be worn in the 
summer rather than sandals 
for health and safety 
reasons.  
Thank you to all of the 
children who come to school 
smartly dressed. If incorrect 
uniform is warn, children will 
wear pumps and a tie from 
the school office.  
 

Class Presentations  
A huge thank you to all of 

the parents who have come 
to watch the children at the 
end of celebration assembly. 

The children who have 
already shared their learning 
have done a super job. I am 
looking forward to seeing 
what other classes have 
learnt this term. A letter 

detailing all of the 
presentations and learning 
mornings is available on the 

APP. 
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From September 
2019we will be 
introducing the 
attendance ladder.  
 
All attendance will 
be measured using 
the percentages on 
the ladder. At the 
end of each term 
children will be able 
to collect badges and 
certificates to 
celebrate impressive 
and perfect 
attendance.  
 
At the end of the 
year, July 2020, 
there will be a 
special prize for 
children with a full 
year 100% 
attendance.  


